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JAAB

3-IN-1 INSECT KILLER

"JRS AIRSPRAY"

Kills: Hornets & Wasps (Use long-spout actuator)
Flying Insects (Use short-spout actuator)
Crawling Insects (Use no-spout actuator)
(Three different actuators are included
to be used for each group of insects)

CONTACT & RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Resmethrin 0.26%

REG. NO. 25588 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS: mL

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

JAAB America Chem-Ex Inc.,
3 Mackinon Drive. Lennoxville,

Quebec - J1M 1Z7
CANADA

NON-GAS AEROSOL. Delivers a quiet, even spray without using CFC
or hydrocarbon propellents. All net contents are available for
use, unlike a normal aerosol where a large percentage is
propellent that is lost to the atmosphere and serves no other
purpose than propelling product from the container.

CONTAINER CAN BE HELD IN ANY POSITION, EVEN UPSIDE DOWN TO SPRAY



INSECTS IN THE MOST DIFFICULT TO REACH AREAS.

KILLS HORNETS, WASPS, BEES and other stinging insects. Use the
actuator with LONG-SPOUT.  Best results are obtained when
applications are made in early morning or evening when insects
are at rest. STAND WELL A WAY FROM NEST, then spray directly into
opening in short 2-3 second blasts so that the spray contacts
inside nest entrance. The spray will reach from 4-5 metres so you
will be able to reach the insects high in your eaves, ceilings or
trees.  The best time to spray is on a calm day so the wind does
not prevent the jet spray from reaching the pests.  If unable to
locate nest, a heavy spray around and into the openings where
insects gain entrance will eventually eliminate the pests.
Insects hit by spray or having contacted the sprayed surface will
die soon after.

KILLS CRAWLING INSECTS: Earwigs, Cockroaches, Silverfish,
Spiders, Centipedes, Fleas and Ants.  Use actuator with SHORT-
SPOUT.  Spray outside surfaces of windows and doorframes and
other areas where pests may enter the home.  Also spray dark
corners and localized resting areas, such as under eaves,
porches, partitions and in garages where insects may congregate. 
Spray ant trails, nests and points of entry.  Spray infested
patio or picnic area as well as the legs of tables and chairs. 
Spray directly on insects where possible.  Repeat as necessary.

KILLS FLYING INSECTS: Houseflies, Mosquitoes, and Flying Moths.
Use actuator with NO-SPOUT. OUTDOORS - To reduce annoyance from
flying insects. Hold container 45-60 cm. from shrubs and grassy
areas. Spray these areas with a slow sweeping motion at the rate
of 1 to 3 seconds per cubic meter of space while moving away from
treated areas. Treat open porches and patios in a similar manner.
Spray when air is still. Allow spray to dissipate before
occupying the treated area.  Repeat as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure. Do not heat, puncture or incinerate container. Do not
spray near open flame or spark or while smoking. Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin. May cause skin and
or eye irritation. Avoid contact with eyes, skin or clothing or
inhalation of spray. DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS OR ANIMALS. DO
NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY. Do not use in areas where food is
handled, prepared or stored.  Product is very toxic to fish. Do
not contaminate water by improper use or disposal.

FIRST AID: In case of contact with skin, wash with soap and
water. If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes. If irritation
develops, consult a physician. If accidentally swallowed, obtain
medical attention or call poison control centre at once.



DISPOSAL: When container is empty, wrap and dispose in household
garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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